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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

IN CONNECTION WITH THE REISSUANCE OF $10,000,000 
WASHINGTON ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT FINANCE AUTHORITY 
TAX-EXEMPT VARIABLE RATE ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT REVENUE 

BONDS (DELTA MARINE INDUSTRIES, INC. PROJECT) SERIES 2015A  

 Public notice is hereby given that on Thursday, December 1, 2022 at 10:00 a.m., Pacific 
time, or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard, the Washington Economic Development 
Finance Authority of the State of Washington (the “Authority”) will hold a special hearing at the 
Authority’s offices located at 1000 Second Avenue, Suite 2700, Seattle, Washington and via 
Zoom:  www.zoom.us/join or dial (253) 215-8782; Meeting ID: 842 2804 2963 / Passcode: 
279252, for the purpose of receiving public comment regarding the proposed reissuance pursuant 
to Section 144(a) of the Internal Revenue Code of 1986, as amended (the “Code”) of its Variable 
Rate Economic Development Revenue Bonds (Delta Marine Industries, Inc. Project) Series 2015A 
(the “Bonds”) in an aggregate principal amount of $10,000,000.  The Bonds were issued for the 
purpose of refinancing the “Project” which consists of the acquisition, construction, and equipping 
of a yacht manufacturing and refit facility located at 1608 and 1745 South 96th Street, Seattle, in 
unincorporated King County.  The Project is owned and operated by Delta Marine Industries, Inc.  
The Bonds will be deemed reissued under the Code as a result of proposed material changes in the 
terms of the Bonds.  The payment of the principal of and interest on the Bonds does not constitute 
an obligation of the state of Washington or any political subdivision thereof, but is a special 
obligation of the Authority payable solely from the revenues provided for in the documents 
pursuant to which the Bonds were issued and reissued.  The hearing will be a public meeting and 
will be conducted in a manner that provides reasonable opportunity for persons with differing 
views on both the reissuance of the Bonds and the proposed refinancing of the Project to be heard 
and to present their oral and written comments.  Written comments should be mailed to the 
Authority at the address listed below for receipt at least 24 hours in advance of the date and time 
of the hearing or via electronic mail to molly.abbey@wshfc.org.  To make a comment during the 
hearing please email molly.abbey@wshfc.org or call (206) 287-4447 at least 24 hours in advance 
of the scheduled hearing.  This notice is published pursuant to the requirements of Section 147(f) 
of the Code and the Open Public Meetings Act, Chapter 42.30 R.C.W.  Additional information 
regarding the Bonds and the Project being refinanced may be obtained from Mr. Rodney Wendt, 
Executive Director, Washington Economic Development Finance Authority, 1000 Second 
Avenue, Suite 2700, Seattle, Washington 98104-1046 (206-587-5634). 
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